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Recent Events
● LCAP Town Hall Meeting

● Housing Task Force and Teach Richmond 

Housing group

● Secondary Class Size work with UTR

● El Cerrito MLK Day Celebration

● Pinole City Council

● Special Ed. CAC





Deepening our work right now
Master Scheduling and Reducing Class Size.  Master scheduling has started and we are 

working with Principals, teachers and the UTR team to work diligently to create schedules 

with lower class sizes in 2017-2018..

End of the year Employee Recognition.  We have set June 2nd at 3:30 for a first annual End 

of the Year Employee and Parent Celebration.  Mark your calendar!

Governor’s January Budget.  We are working to run a set of simulations based on the latest 

news out of Sacramento to get a better picture of our budget forecast over the coming 

years.

DLCAP and first set of recommendations for 17-18.  Our DLCAP meeting is coming up 

where we will unpack stakeholder priorities and also bring a first set of recommendations 

to the Board at the February 1st Board meeting.



Closing the Loop
Charter Partnership: 

● During the Richmond College Prep charter renewal, there was talk of potential 

collaboration.   Last week, we held a meeting with the leadership team at 

Richmond College Prep to talk about ways Nystrom and RCP could work 

together and learn from one another in the future.  We identified certain areas 

and have set a next meeting.



Data Focus
Tonight we will discuss LCAP Goals 2, 3, and 4. As the Board has expressed interest in 

taking a deeper dive into our actions, as well as our AMOs and our next steps, an 

LCAP study session is in order.

While tonight we will look at the current successes and challenges overall, a regular 

Board meeting does not afford us all the time we might want to examine the data.

Starting next month, I will also use this report to talk about different data points that 

are timely and informative for the organization



Upcoming

DLCAP Meeting January 26th

Linked Learning Conference site visit at DeAnza January 23rd

Wilson and Fairmont Community Meetings


